

Bearwood School Council

Article 12
You have the right to give your opinion, and for adults to listen and take it seriously.

	Friday 15th November 2019; Minutes by Christopher 

	This is what we talked about:
· Safeguarding
· Playground table outside the Music room is unsafe and keeps wobbling; Mr Lee to investigate
· Boys toilet lock on middle cubicle is broken and can be pushed open; Mr Lee to investigate

· Fund raising 
· Over £240 raised so far!
· Year 4 have done a sponsored run and have had amazing results so far!! More money still to come 
· Maple 1 cake and biscuit sale today. 
· Year 1, 2 and 6 to organise fundraisers asap please. 

· Christmas Films
· PFA have asked for suggestions of films that each class would like to watch for Christmas; please vote in classes and come to next meeting with a decision. 

· Schools In Bloom competition
· This year we are joining the BCP ‘Schools in Bloom’ competition. Year 6 suggested each house works on a different thing; photos attached for ideas. Mrs Bennett will look at this further in Spring. 

· Inter-house Christmas tree competition
· House Captains need to decide what to do in houses.
· This will take place on Thursday 19th December pm. 
· Please start gathering bits and pieces at home that can be used to make decorations. 
· A letter will go out to explain to parents. 

· AOB
· Year 6 would like to be involved in running ‘Your Time’ clubs and the Sports Ambassadors would like to run activities too. Mrs Bennett and Mrs Wall will follow up. 
· Lots of children are having issues with books being listed as still out when they have been returned. For now, please make sure only adults are scanning books back in to the library computer
· We discussed having a water cooler in each corridor at the request of Willow 2; we will look in to this further when we have purchased the Library laptop. 
· Thank you 


	This week we decided on….
· Interhouse xmas tree competition

	In class council can you discuss…
· Film choice for PFA
· Decoration ideas for trees

	Thank you 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Next week’s meeting will be Friday 22nd November 



